


Dear Community,

As the first healthcare system in Duluth, we have a rich legacy of providing the highest quality of care to our 
community. Our commitment to this legacy remains unwavering, despite challenges the healthcare industry has 
faced in recent years. We are incredibly thankful for all we have accomplished, which enables us to serve our 
community more effectively with each passing year.

In 2022, we expanded our reach of care and built upon our legacy. We not only grew our service lines, but we also 
formed a partnership with the St. Louis County Jail to become the regional provider for inmates, ensuring they 
receive top-quality health care. We also extended our care to Moose Lake through a partnership with Gateway 
Family Health Clinic to build a new surgery center.

Our commitment to quality care has been recognized through numerous accolades this year, and we are incredibly 
honored. We are proud to share that St. Luke’s achieved the lowest patient fall rates in the entire state of Minnesota. 
Moreover, esteemed organizations such as the American Heart Association, Press Ganey and U.S. News & World 
Report have recognized our exceptional care. These awards are a testament to the dedication of our employees 
and their deep passion for delivering high-quality care.

Looking ahead, we are filled with excitement. Phase II of our Health Forward Initiative is underway. This project is 
a testament to our ongoing efforts to adapt and expand our services in a thoughtful and economically sustainable 
manner, ensuring we meet the diverse and evolving needs of those we are privileged to serve.

We are grateful for your ongoing support and trust in St. Luke’s. Together, we will continue to make a positive 
impact on the health and well-being of our region.

Sincerely,

The Patient.  
Above All Else.

Eric Lohn 
Co-President/CEO & 
Chief Financial Officer

Nicholas Van Deelen, MD 
Co-President/CEO & 
Chief Medical Officer

Herbert Minke 
Board of Directors 
Chair
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Certifications / Recognitions 

Level II Trauma Center 

St. Luke’s maintained its Level II Trauma Center designation by the Committee on Trauma (COT) 

of the American College of Surgeons, which recognizes St. Luke’s commitment to providing 

optimal care for injured patients. Verified trauma centers must meet criteria that ensure trauma care 

capability and institutional performance.

Healogics Center of Distinction and President’s Circle 
St. Luke’s Advanced Wound Care & Hyperbaric Center was recognized with a President’s Circle 

award and named a Center of Distinction by Healogics. These recognitions were earned by hitting 

high quality benchmarks. Exceptional clinical outcomes were achieved for 12 consecutive months, 

including a patient satisfaction rate of 97% and a wound healing rate of 85%. The prestigious 

President’s Circle award is only given to a Center of Distinction with outstanding performance.  

St. Luke’s was one of only 25 centers in the U.S. to earn the honor.

Top Inpatient eCQM Performer 

St. Luke’s is honored to be recognized as a Top Inpatient eCQM (electronic clinical quality 

measures) performer by Medisolv, Inc. on three measures. St. Luke’s was recognized for 

its efforts on discharge of antithrombotic therapy, exclusive breastmilk feeding and elective 

delivery for the first three quarters of 2021.

mPINC Survey Perfect Score 

St. Luke’s earned a perfect score of 100 on the 2020 CDC Maternity Practices in Infant Nutrition 

and Care (mPINC) survey for the second consecutive time. The mPINC survey is a national 

survey of newborn feeding practices in hospitals in the United States and territories that provided 

maternity services in the past year. The average score for this survey is 81.
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Advanced Orthopedic Center of Excellence 

St. Luke’s is honored to be the first hospital in Minnesota to earn DNV’s Advanced Orthopedic 

Center of Excellence designation. This achievement affirms an St. Luke’s excellence in providing 

diagnostic services, surgical services and therapies related to orthopedic care. To become a DNV 

Advanced Orthopedic Center of Excellence, a hospital must achieve advanced certification in at 

least three advanced orthopedic programs. 





2022 
Board of 
Directors

2022 
Executive 
Team

Herb Minke 
Chair

Yvonne Prettner Solon 
Vice Chair

Kevin Beardsley 
Treasurer

Aimee VanStraaten, MD 
Secretary

Brian Murphy 
Past Chair

Andrea Benson, MD 
Ex-Officio

Mitchell Cardwell, DO

Patrick Heffernan

Rick Hogenson

Amanda Imes

MayPakou Ly

Rick Revoir

Anna Sackette-Urness

Jack Seiler

Rene Settergren

Nyasha Spears, MD

Phil Strom

Eric Lohn 
Co-President/CEO & Chief Financial Officer

Nicholas Van Deelen, MD 
Co-President/CEO & Chief Medical Officer

Katherine Becker 
Vice President of Corporate Compliance

Michael Boeselager 
Vice President of Support Services

Theresa Hannu 
Vice President, Chief Nursing Officer

Chris Johnson 
Vice President, Strategy & Finance

Greg Ruberg 
President/CEO, Lake View &  

Vice President, St. Luke’s

Kim Terhaar 
Vice President, Ambulatory Care
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2022
Medical 
Department 
Chairs

2022
Medical Staff 
Organization

Andrea Benson, MD 
Chief of Staff

Jennifer Boyle, MD 
Chief of Staff Elect

Timothy Kleinschmidt, MD 
Immediate Past Chief of Staff

Jennifer Witt, MD 
Secretary

Rachel Gordon, MD 
Medicine

Heather Buchholz, MD 
Dermatology 

Jake Powell, MD 
Hospital Medicine

Mark Eginton, MD 
Surgery

David Fogarty, MD 
Orthopedics

David Hutchinson, MD 
Family Medicine

Elisabeth Revoir, MD 
OB-GYN

Kevin Morgan, MD 
Pediatrics
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